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From: Loretti Vanzetti   
Sent: Thursday, January 13, 2011 8:53 AM 
To: MLPAComments 
Subject:  
Importance: High 
 
Please see attached letter from John Corbett, Senior Attorney.   
Thank you.  
 
Loretti Vanzetti  
Legal Secretary  
 
Yurok Tribe  
Office of the Tribal Attorney 
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From: Hawk Rosales   
Sent: Saturday, January 15, 2011 9:13 PM 
To: MLPAComments 
Cc: Ken Wiseman; Kelly Sayce 
Subject: 1/13/11 Statement to SAT 
 
Dear MLPA Initiative: 
 
Please include the attached statement by Priscilla Hunter in the official record for the North 
Coast Region Study Area. 
 
Priscilla read this statement via teleconference at the 1/13/11 Science Advisory Team meeting. 
 
Sincerely, 
Hawk Rosales, Executive Director 
InterTribal Sinkyone Wilderness Council 
Ukiah, CA  95482 
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 Statement of Priscilla Hunter 
 Chairwoman 
 InterTribal Sinkyone Wilderness Council 
 
 Submitted to the MLPA Initiative Science Advisory Team 
 
 January 13, 2011 
 
 Good morning.  My name is Priscilla Hunter.  I am the Chairwoman of the 

InterTribal Sinkyone Wilderness Council.  The Regional Stakeholder Group and 

the Blue Ribbon Task Force have completed their work.  The Fish and Game 

Commission will soon be considering the recommendations of the Blue Ribbon 

Task Force.   

 We continue to be concerned that the Science Advisory Team has not 

evaluated the likely impacts of Tribal uses on the North Coast marine ecosystem.  

The uniqueness of Tribal uses is that they are neither recreational nor commercial 

in nature.  The on-going assumption that any Tribal use would result in a 

designation of low Level of Protection for an MPA is simply wrong and not 

supported by fact or by law.  There is wide consensus that the Tribes’ traditional, 

non-commercial use of marine resources is extremely low-impact.  To quote a 

September 8, 2010 article from the Redwood Times about the August 30 Regional 

Stakeholder meeting: “There is general consensus that tribal uses do not have the 

impact that general recreational and commercial uses have on the environment.” 
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 The SAT has completed evaluations for impacts of recreational and 

commercial user groups, but thus far has failed to evaluate the potential impacts of 

traditional Tribal uses, which cannot be characterized as either recreational or 

commercial.  At its November meeting, the SAT postponed answering the question 

of how to evaluate the potential impacts of exclusive Tribal uses on the Levels of 

Protection assigned to MPAs.  The Commission’s consideration of the Tribal use 

recommendation of the Blue Ribbon Task Force will suffer if the SAT has not 

evaluated this question.  This evaluation should have been finished before the Blue 

Ribbon Task Force completed its work, but there is still time for the SAT to 

complete this work. 

 It is crucial that the Tribes be able to continue their traditional, non-

commercial use of marine resources.  We ask that you immediately evaluate the 

effects of Tribal gathering and harvesting activities on the North Coast marine 

ecosystem.  The evaluation should be conducted in collaboration with California 

Indian Tribes and the Tribes’ scientists.  
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